

## HOST FAMILIES NEEDED!



JAPANESE EXCHANGE PROGRAM MARCH 27 - APRIL 3, 2017

Newton Moore SHS is hosting another group of Japanese high school students in term 1 2017 (from Mar 27 –April 3) and we are inviting families to register their interest to host a student. The aim of their visit is to experience our Australian school and family life and improve their English speaking ability. We are looking for families who have a child at the school to host a student and give them a taste of our 'Aussie culture'.

Hosting an international student offers many unique opportunities, including the chance to learn about another culture and build life-long friendships.

The family's responsibilities are to involve the student into their routine and to provide meals. Japanese students will attend New Moore SHS daily with their host student and will fit-in with their host families daily routine. All students may apply and will matched with a student the same gender. To help you help us support the program each host family will receive a host payment of \$200 to assist with any costs.

If you are interested in hosting a student please return the Host Family Expression of Interest Form below to the Japanese teacher Ms King, or for more information you can **contact Jason Hutchinson from Gold Intercultural Learning** whose details are below.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT HOSTING A STUDENT PLEASE CONTACT JASON HUTCHINSON, THE PROGRAM MANAGER OF GOLD INTERCULTURAL LEARNING (GIL) ON 9444 7687 OR 0417 773 846 OR EMAIL AT JASON@GOLDIL.COM.AU





## HOST FAMILY EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

YES WE WOULD LIKE A HOST JAPANESE STUDENT!

\*PLEASE COMPLETE ALL FIELDS AND HAND THE FORM TO THE JAPANESE TEACHER MS KING

STUDENT NAME	MALE / FEMALE
STUDENT GRADE	STUDENT CURRENT AGE
PARENT / GUARDIAN NAME	
PARENT / GUARDIAN CONTACT NUMBER	
PARENT / GUARDIAN EMAIL	
BEST TIME TO CONTACT	